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The Council requests that staff develop a discussion paper that evaluates the appropriate level of 
conservation and management required for sculpins in the BSAI and GOA consistent with the 
Magnuson-Stevens Act and National Standard guidelines.  The discussion paper should assess 
whether the best available scientific information indicates that sculpins could be managed as 
non-target species, specifically whether sculpins could be identified as “non-target ecosystem 
component species not in need of conservation and management”.  The discussion paper should 
assess regulations to prohibit directed fishing for sculpins, establish maximum retainable 
amounts for sculpins, and require recordkeeping and reporting to monitor catch and discards if 
sculpins were reclassified as a non-target species. 


